
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Reminders 

Please remember gym shoes on gym days (Thursdays and Fridays). Also, as the weather gets 
warmer, please send water bottles with sport caps, or other secure caps to minimize spills. 

Thank you! 

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s 

First Grade Class 

 

May 2024 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 Important Dates to Remember 

May 2 – Fun Day 

May 3 – Teacher Institute; No 
School  

May 7 – Hot Lunch 

May 21 – Hot Lunch 

May 27 – Memorial Day – No 
School 

May 30 – Last Day of School 

            

                     

Homework 

Thank you for helping your child complete and return their 
homework each day. Daily reading with your child, whether you are 
reading to them or they are reading to you, is the greatest way to 
encourage your child not only to learn to read, but love to read! 

Reading  

Our new theme is Understanding the Natural World. These are 
mainly non-fiction selections and will tie in nicely with our Science unit 
which will focus on life cycles and plant systems (roots, stems, and 
leaves). 

Math 

 We have started learning about pennies, nickels, dimes, and 
quarters. We will move onto simple fractions (halves, thirds, and 

fourths) after our money lessons. 

 

Spelling 

We finished studying 
suffixes added to a base 
word (-ed, -ing), and are 
now studying different 
vowel pairs. Thank you for 
helping your child study 
for their spelling tests! 

 


